
In light of the global COVID-19 (Coronavirus) outbreak, we want 
to reassure everyone that we are working with local, county and 
state health officials to ensure the safety of everyone we serve.

As such, we are initiating new visitor policies to safeguard 
patients and staff.

•	Effective immediately and until further notice no visitors will 
	 be allowed with the exception of 1 visitor per patient per day 
	 for pediatric patients and laboring mothers 

•	Only 1 visitor will be allowed to stay overnight with our 
	 pediatric patients and laboring mothers 

•	All visitors to the hospital will be screened by answering a 
	 series of questions about recent travel and current health

Thank you for your cooperation and support.​

DHR Health is committed to the health and 
wellbeing of our community.
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